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June 7, 2022

Dear Camile Hickman,

On behalf  of  Nehalem Elementary School, I want to thank you and your generous

spirit for continuing to contribute to our Weekend Backpack Program. It means a

great deal to our families (and myself) to be in your thoughts each month. It is

wonderful to have community support to help fulfill our mission of  bridging the

weekend food gap.

I am delighted to share with you that NES will be extending our Backpack Program

into the summer! I am grateful to be able to continue to serve our families when they

need the most help.

I hope you have a wonderful summer filled with warmth and light!

With Many Thanks,

Heaven Hartford

Nehalem Elementary School

Family Resource Coordinator


